


Goal 2 Meeting Minutes September 13 2016

We met by Conference Call at 4 PM on September 13, 2016.

Attending
Gary Ray
John Marons
Josh Kaufman
Sandy Hicks

Visitor:
Rene Cummins (Gary’s Mentor)

Gary expressed frustration with not being able to get really current numbers so we can report properly to the SILC.  Rene indicated that there may be a change in the SILC meeting dates in 2017 and that there will be different reporting tools for us to use in 2017.  She indicated that the training on October 13, 2016 will go over the new reporting tools and the new SPIL.

Rene indicated that there will be a surplus of $5,275.00 in the Youth Leadership Form monies.  This is all current year funds and will transfer over to be added to the amount of money for the YLF in 2017.

Gary and Rene will continue to try and get better figures to include in the Goal 2 Report to the October SILC.  Gary will send any such info to the current Goal 2 committee as he gets it.

Meeting adjourned at 4:41 PM.



